
JUDY FINLAY 

Judy became involved through the participation of her sons, Adam and Lucas. Once 

involved, she spent hours in various tasks around the Club. Sitting at the door of the Leisure 

Centre Judy recruited other people for tasks and helped fund raising by selling whatever was 

going. Judy was a major organiser of the deb balls the Club ran, she sat on the stall for sales 

at the Art Shows, took on the processing of results at the Eltham Tournament and the 

production of the newsletter. All that as well as being Club Secretary from 1983 to 1986. In 

1990 Judy helped produce a 25 Years booklet.  Judy became a life member in1989. 

 


